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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER  11 February 1981

IL, C C'n " ,
Thank you for your letter of 16 January,

with which you enclosed papers on satellites

and services to Francophone Africa.

I have read these with interest. I

know that you are at present in discussion

with the Foreign and Commonwealth Office

about French language broadcasts, and I have

taken note of your views on broadcasting

satellites.

G.A.G. Howard, Esq., D.L.


